Sent: Saturday, July 12, 2008 9:33 AM
To: Perry, Michael
Subject: Re: Thank You

Mike,

Thank you for everything. I personally wouldné&apos;t have stayed with the ship as long as I have, 8 years, if I hadn&apos;t
believed in you and the company you built. It has been an honor and pleasure working for you.

Best wishes in the future to you and your family.



